
3. PETITIONS

The Merivale Precinct Society – Underground Wiring Saturn Overhead Wires

A petition calling on the Council to:

(i) As a matter of urgency, accelerate the undergrounding of all existing power services;
and

(ii) Require any future telecommunication providers such as Saturn to underground their
services,

was referred to the Environment Committee by the Council at its July meeting.

Representatives of the Precinct Society have been invited to attend in support of the petition.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


